
 

Never B Bullied Seminar.
  

As you may or may not know, I have written two books on how to avoid being bullied and 
these are used by many professionals around the country to assist victims of bullying. 
Locally the Bethel child and family clinic use copies for families who could benefit from 
this information.  
  
On Saturday 3rd June 3pm at The Black Belt Academy, Bull Close, Norwich I will be 
teaching a two hour seminar  
  
on how to make sure you are NEVER identified as a potential victim for bullying and what 
to do if you realise  
  
you already have been.  
  
The course is open to the general public. The investment required is just £20/person 
and I can promise the  
  
information is life changing. Each participant will receive a free copy of my book too.  
  
Please call 01379 853936 to book your place.  
  
Please feel free to pass this information to anyone who may benefit. 
  
Thanks 
  
Richard Vince. 
  
PS for more information on my publications visit www.helpyourself.org.uk.  

  
 

http://www.helpyourself.org.uk/

